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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Transfer of Assets of 
Swiss Villa Utilities, Inc. to the Black Oak 
Mountain Resort Property Owners 
Association. 

) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 

Case No. WO-2007-0410 
 

 
STATUS REPORT 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and 

through counsel, as directed by the Commission’s Order Directing Staff to File Monthly Status 

Reports, and submits the following report: 

1. This report covers the period of June 1, 2009 to June 30, 2009 and serves as the 

“monthly status report” for that period.  Staff will continue to file these reports on or around the 

last working day of each month unless directed to do otherwise.   

2. On June 11, 2009, John View, the organizer of the proposed non-profit utility 

corporations, attended a meeting with representatives from the Staff of the Missouri Public 

Service Commission and from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources (DNR) in order to 

address certain issues concerning the incorporation of the prospective Chapter 393 non-profit 

utility corporations and to discuss issues related to the utility system’s compliance with state 

environmental regulations.     

3. At this meeting DNR agreed to work with Mr. View to develop a Schedule of 

Compliance in order to bring the wastewater treatment system serving the Black Oak Mountain 

Resort Property Owners Association into compliance with the Missouri Clean Water Law. 

4. Mr. View agreed that by June 30, 2009 he would contact an environmental 

engineer to obtain estimates for the cost of an anti-degredation review for presentation to the 
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prospective members of the Board of Directors of the Black Oak Mountain Sewer Company.  

Mr. View also agreed to file with Missouri Secretary of State’s Office those documents required 

for the incorporation of the non-profits water and sewer corporations. 

5.  On June 29, 2009, Staff contacted Mr. View in order to inquire about the status 

of the commitments made at the June 11, 2009 meeting.  At that time Mr. View indicated that he 

has contacted Great River Engineering about performing the anti-degredation review, though the 

review has not yet commenced.  Mr. View further indicated that he is awaiting the signature of 

one member of the Board of Directors of the prospective corporations, and that once such 

signature is attained the documents required for incorporation will be filed with the Missouri 

Secretary of State’s Office.     

WHEREFORE, Staff submits this Status Report for the Commission’s information. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

/s/ Eric Dearmont 
Eric Dearmont 
Assistant General Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 60892 
 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-5472 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
eric.dearmont@psc.mo.gov 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed with first-class postage, 
hand-delivered, transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 
30th day of June, 2009. 

/s/ Eric Dearmont 

mailto:eric.dearmont@psc.mo.gov
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